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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
Republic of Colombia
Freedom and Order
DIC/GAM No. 42004

Bogota, D.C., July 21, 2010
Excellency:



I have the honor to address Your Excellency to convene a regular working meeting of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development, IACD, of the Organization of American States.



Accordingly, I would like to invite the other members of the Management Board to hold this meeting next Monday, August 2, from 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon. Due to other commitments, I will be chairing this Board meeting from Bogotá, using the videoconferencing system.


I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretary renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

ENRIQUE MARURI LONDOÑO

Chair of the Management Board of the IACD

Director of International Cooperation

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Colombia


His Excellency


Ambassador ALFONSO QUIÑONEZ,


Executive Secretary for Integral Development of the OAS


Washington, D.C.
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